
From: PRINCIPAL INTL SHAW [mailto: ]
Sent: Saturday, February 24, 2018 3:15 PM 
To: Prior, Eva 
Subject: Crosswalk at Parker Street and Madison Avenue File 2410-20 

Eva Prior

I would respectfully request the following comments be passed on to Burnaby's Mayor 
and Council and copy to Burnaby's Public Safety Committee for their understanding of 
what has been said and not thanks to this writer on my feedback on the improvements 
made at this crosswalk as mentioned in their written reply dated February 16 2018.  

Initially my letter to council and to members of the safety committee were presented in 
person by this writer indicating a near hit of a pedestrian crossing in the marked cross 
walk by a vehicle who came very close to striking a female pedestrian in the crosswalk 
after coming up over the hill heading eastbound.

On January 30, 2018 another pedestrian was almost hit but missed been struck 
because she jumped about two feet ahead to get out of the way to avoid been struck by 
the vehicle heading eastbound over the hill.

This latest new miss of a pedestrian nearly been struck arose by a Burnaby Taxi vehicle 
been driving at the proper spreed could not see the pedestrian crossing because he had 
no time to be aware she was in the crosswalk when he came up over the hill on Parker 
at Madison  and may have not seen her as there may have been only one second when 
he came up over the hill on Parker.

As Burnaby safety committee and council members are aware certain accidents took 
place at the bottom of Caribou hill where one pedestrian was killed and two injured,and 
I'm sure all would not like to see that happen again possibly on Madison crosswalk by 
installing a pedestrian activated flashing lights. 

As to the cost to Burnaby it would be low and better than having a child or adult struck 
or killed because they could not be seen by the driver coming up over the hill on Parker 
and Madison.  

Sincerely

Frederic W. Dollery 
7035 Union Street Burnaby BC 
V5A 1H8 
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Section 2 Council Correspondence 2018.03.01

Copied to:  
  City Manager 
  Director Engineering 
  Director Public Safety & Community Services 
Referred to: 
  Public Safety Committee (2018.03.13) 




